
November 15, 2023

Re:

Dear Tino:

Sincerely,

00302041.DQCX; 5

Reference is made to the Basic Theatrical Motion Picture Agreement of2020 and the Basic

Television Motion Picture Agreement of 2020 (the “Agreements”) between the American

Federation ofMusicians of the United States and Canada (“AFM”) and the respective Producers

listed in each of those Agreements (which Producers were represented by the Alliance ofMotion

Picture and Television Producers (the “AMPTP”) in the negotiations leading up to those

Agreements) (collectively, “the parties”). The Agreements were previously extended to

November 14, 2022 and later to November 13, 2023. This letter will serve to confirm that the

parties have agreed to a third extension of the Agreements to and including April 30, 2024.

Please signify your concurrence with the foregoing by executing the enclosed additional copy of

this letter in the space reserved for your signature and returning same to me.

Tino Gagliardi

President

American Federation of Musicians

of the United States and Canada

1501 Broadway, Ninth Floor

New York, NY 10036

Carol A. Lombardini

CAL:ml

Carol A. Lombardini
President

Alliance of Motion Picture and Television Producers
15301 Ventura Boulevard, Building E, Sherman Oaks, CA 91403

Tel: 818.995.3600 • Fax: 818.285.4450 ‘www.amptp.org

Direct: 818.935.5930
carol@amptp.org

Third Extension Agreement for American Federation of Musicians Basic

Theatrical Motion Picture Agreement of 2020 and Basic Television

Motion Picture Agreement of 2020

ACCEPTED AND AGREED:

Tiho Gagliar^?-^^
American Federation of Musicians

of the United States and Canada


